
Great learning through politeness, honesty and hard work 

 

 

            Newsflash 
            Edition 9: Friday 12th November 2021  

  

Droylsden Academy is a good school 

 

 

 

Remembrance Day 

 

On Thursday, the Academy remembered and paid its respects to all those who have laid down their 

lives in the defence of our country and the freedoms that we, and billions of other people around 

the World, enjoy. Members of the Combined Cadet Force and our Year 11 Prefects attended a 

Service of Remembrance in the school grounds whilst lessons were paused around the Academy so 

that staff and students could join them in two minutes of silent reflection and thanks. Mr Palmer 

ǇƭŀȅŜŘ Ψ¢ƘŜ [ŀǎǘ tƻǎǘΩ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ Trumpet as a prelude to our two minutes of silence, after which there 

were readings by Sam AskewΣ ǿƘƻ ǊŜŀŘ Ψhƴ CƭŀƴŘŜǊǎ CƛŜƭŘǎΩΣ ŀƴd Alyssa Norris ǿƘƻ ǊŜŀŘ ΨCƻǊ ǘƘŜ 

CŀƭƭŜƴΩΦ  

 

The Droylsden Community has close links with the Armed Services and has, of course, endured its 

losses and, as such, it was no surprise that our solemn and moving acts of remembrance were 

impeccably respected and observed by everyone. 
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In Memory of Amanda  

 

Staying with the theme of remembrance, a group of close friends held 

a memorial service for Amanda Selby this week. Amanda tragically 

lost her life in the summer and is sadly missed by all who knew her 

and, in particular, by her friendship group.  Amanda really was a 

lovely, kind and wonderful student, and a real asset to our school, and 

the tree that was planted in her memory this week will be a lasting 

memorial to the happy times we shared with her at the Academy.    
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No place for bullying and discrimination 

 

¢Ƙŀƴƪ ȅƻǳ ǘƻ ΨIƛǾŜΩ ŦƻǊ ŘŜƭƛǾŜǊƛƴƎ ŀƴ ŜƴƎŀƎƛƴƎ ŀƴŘ thought-

provoking assembly and workshop on the unacceptable, 

destructive and divisive issues around bullying and 

discrimination earlier this week. The group delivered their hard-

hitting presentation to both Year 8 and then Year 9 as part of 

our programme to ensure that we all actively support a zero-

tolerance approach to discrimination of any form.            

 

Food and Nutrition 

 

Meanwhile, in Food and Nutrition, the Year 10 GCSE Group 

ǎǘŀǊǘŜŘ ƻŦŦ ǘƘŜƛǊ ƴŜǿ ƳƻŘǳƭŜ ǿƛǘƘ ŀ ΨǘŀǎǘƛƴƎ ǎŜǎǎƛƻƴΩ ŀƛƳŜŘ ŀ 

widening their knowledge of different foods and exposing their 

palates to new tastes and flavours!     
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Life Skills 

 

YeaǊ мм ǘƻƻƪ ǇŀǊǘ ƛƴ ŀ Ψ5ǊƻǇ-5ƻǿƴ 5ŀȅΩ ǘƘƛǎ ǿŜŜƪ ǿƘŜǊŜ their normal timetable was suspended and, 

instead, they attended a series of workshops and presentations on topics around Careers Education 

ŀƴŘ DǳƛŘŀƴŎŜ ƛƴŎƭǳŘƛƴƎ Ψ¢ƘŜ tŀȅ LƴŘŜȄΩΣ Ψaȅ tŜǊŦŜŎǘ ¦ƴƛǾŜǊǎƛǘȅΩΣ Apprenticeships, Study Skills and 

Mental Health.  Students even had the opportunity of a mock interview and some of them attended 

ǎǳƛǘŀōƭȅ ŘǊŜǎǎŜŘ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ƻŎŎŀǎƛƻƴ ƛƴ ŀǇǇǊƻǇǊƛŀǘŜ ΨLƴǘŜǊǾƛŜǿ 5ǊŜǎǎΩΦ ¢Ƙŀƴƪ ȅƻǳ ǘƻ ŀƭƭ ǘƘŜ ƻǳǘǎƛŘŜ 

agencies and Droylsden staff involved in delivering this informative, useful and engaging day.     
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Photography 

 

Thank you to Riley McConnell, Ethan Stanley, Islam Alkhatib and 

Alex Hume who have submitted the following photographs, from 

their recent visit to Manchester, which have all been edited in the 

style of Ted Van Cleave. 

 
 
 


